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sun distribution international

July 28, 1976

Branch Organizer
Literature Coordinator

Dear Uomrades,
I have just a few quick notes to keep in touch,

If you have been wondering vhy you have not recieved a copy of Socialist
Horker in three weeks so have we. None have arrived from England in
three veeks. I have written to Socialist Worker and asked why. You
vill again recieve them as soon as we do.

There is a similar stroy with Womens Voice. Ve have only been recieving
a bundle of 10 despite the fact that we have requested 40 per month,

I have placed large orders for books with publishers. As soon as the
majority of them come in I will put out a list of books that Sun has
available to the branches. I would think this to be sometime in
October.

A vwhole flock of new pamphlets are in the works. With luck all of them
vill be printed by Christmas. On the press right now is a bibliography
of Women's books by Barbara \/. In the next three veecks we hope to hvae
ready a reprint of the Communism and the Family pamphlet. Still in

the viriting stages are one on Working Women today and Russia: How th e

Revolution was Won.,

If your branch does not have an adequate supply of the basic education
pamphlet on hand then order some now., It will save delays later.

There are still several branches that are far behind on paying for their
literature. I urge each of them to make every effort to make regular
payments., Remember, we have lost our rights to Pluto. This puts the
real burden for maintaining Sun on the branches.

Take care to all,

Fraternally,

Tom Dougherty




